


International Organization website as a project. A second project under consideration involves 



 Creating and increasing revenue:  

o Action item: That the GODORT membership incorporate a recognition honoring 

past GODORT authors at the Annual reception. 

o There is a need to cultivate an environment to encourage committee and task 

forces to develop committee publications to help general revenue for GODORT. 

The Committee will contact the task forces and Committees to encourage them to 

form working groups around interest in publications. 

o Potential authors are encouraged to contact any member of the Publications 

Committee to consult on publications proposals. 

o The Ad Hoc Committee on Digitization's report will be discussed at Publications 

II Meeting, Monday 8:30-11, MCC Rm. 260. 

 

11. NEW BUSINESS  

Discussion Document on the possibility of GODORT Publishing an The Working Group to 

prepare this document for Midwinter Meeting comprised Committee members and volunteers 

from govdoc-l. The members are published at the end of the discussion document and were 

thanked for their contributions. Two volunteers were present at the meeting, Joan Goodbody and 

Suzanne Ebanues. Discussion included these points: The timing is good for this discussion. How 

would it make money for GODORT? Should we just do it and worry about revenue producing 

later? This process could proceed in stages. Print on demand eventually possible. It would draw 

more people into GODORT and generate membership dues. Sponsorship of companies of 

individual numbers is possible and a book publication of Occasional Papers no. 1-20 is possible. 

Other republishing opportunities are possible. The series could be a stepping stone to 

full/thoroughly scholarly print publications through GODORT, in book form , as articles in DttP, 

etc. Working/occasional papers allows for quick dissemination and exposure of information. 

Visibility and credibility would be high. There is a need to review and develop editorial review 



1.  

 

2. The first topic of discussion was the status of DttP. Bill Sleeman requested clarification of the 

"rumor" that DttP was not accepting submissions from membership as the journal was full. Chair 

clarified that this had come up during the first Publications Committee meeting and that there 

was additional money available to increase the number of articles in each issue. Andrea Morrison 

will contact the Editor of DttP in order to increase the number of articles to be published in each 

issue.  

 

3. Rhonda Marker discussed the status of the cataloging book project. Marker had spoken with 

the Editor of DttP and there was interest in publishing some of the already completed chapters as 

articles in DttP. More articles from this project will be forthcoming. Marker asked if it was 

possible to be added as a regular agenda item for the Publications Committee as she felt the 

project had moved from the content/development phase where she reported to the Cataloging 

Committee, to the production phase where she felt it was appropriate to report directly to 

Publications. There was general agreement with this sentiment and the project will be added to 

the regular Publications agenda. Marker also asked if the title of the series should be changed 

from Cataloging Government Information Resources? Publications Committee agreed to retain 

the current title. There was additional discussion on how new articles in this series would be 

edited. It was agreed that Rhond



8. The meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Bill Sleeman 


